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AGENDA  

1. Call to Order  

2. Welcome   

3. New Business   

• TEA 

New specific news about impact or changes.  

• Budget Updates (again)/Staffing Impacts/Current Vacancies 

During the last board meeting, board members voted to undo and budget changes to 

the 2023-2024 budget.  Therefore, the original cuts from the High School’s Allotment 

funds have been reinstated.  This impacts us greatly as I was planning to close a couple 

of positions where teachers were retiring from.  That is no longer the case.   

• Attendance/NGs 

The committee has met and reviewed students who have NGs and created a plan to 

recover the credit.   

• IAT/Interventions/HB4545 

IAT and 504 has gone well and has had a positive impact on student learing. 

• Waiver 

Waiver Ballots have gone out to vote on the Health credit and the early start times.  

Waiver has been approved by faculty and staff. 

  
  



• Media Specialist, Math Interventionist 

Due to needs of the campus, we are changing the librarian position to a media 

specialist position.  We are changing the Reading Interventionist to either a Math 

interventionist or a 504/IAT coordinator. 

• Bell Schedule for 2023-2024 – Rainbow 

New schedule for next year.  Committees met and reviewed possible schedules.  

Principal opted to go with Rainbow schedule to provided consistency and predictability 

in the schedule. 

• All School Musical – The Prom & After Midnight 

The Prom is the musical that was selected by faculty and students for the Fall 2023 All 

School Musical Production.  Dr. Rivas shared that the storyline was a bout a gay lead 

character who wants to invite her girlfriend to the Senior Prom.  The committee is in 

favor of producing this musical because it is fun, inclusive and representative of our 

student population.  The committee mentioned that our community would be 

supportive of the storyline, but maybe some outside groups might find issue with it.  

Dr. Rivas reiterated that we purchased the PG13 version of it, so it is appropriate for 

young audiences.  In addition, the All School Musical is an extracurricular event that 

students can choose to participate in.  It is not in anyway connected to our curriculum 

and no one is obligated to participate in it.  Parents will have access to the full script 

and provide parental permission for students to participate in it.  The committee 

expressed excitement about the musical .     

4. Q&A   

5. Adjourn  

Thank you for your service during the 2022-2023 school year! 


